
 

 

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
August 7, 2022

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -

 Well, this is the week it all happens; the Brighton 
Airport Fly-In and Cruise-In.  Some preliminary layout 
has already occurred but more finish work will be 
completed this Friday afternoon at 5:00pm.  Come on 
out and help.
 We will need volunteers to help with Classic car 
parking, transient automobile parking, aircraft parking, 
food prep anc clean-up activities.  Please plug-in to one 
of the volunteer positions and let Ray Krom know where 
you can assist.  The volunteer duties are being split up 
with morning, and afternoon duties.  This should allow 
everyone time to observe the show.  
  Make sure you invite your friends to attend this great 
Family-focused event.  We will talk more about this at 
our EAA Chapter meeting this Wednesday at 7:00pm.

 Be prepared to come to the meeting and reflect your 
personal Oshkosh updates.  What impressed you, what 
progress did you make on your project and what 
volunteer experience did you enjoy the best.  Returning 
to the mega-aviation event in the world, is a great 
experience. Let us know how it was. 

EAA Hangar Door Installation - Update

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Each Monday evening a new topic is discussed at the 
BAA House in a relaxed format.

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is 
     Wednesday, August 10, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.
QThe September meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, September 14, 2022 at 7:00pm.

BRIGHTON FLY-IN / CRUISE-IN

 There is still much work to be done on the hangar door installation.  The apron concrete has been cut but we need to break 
it up & remove the old concrete.  Forms need to be set and concrete poured.  The old sheet metal needs to be cut and re-
installed above the door and the final trim needs to be installed on the sides of the door.
  Please come on out and lend a hand on finishing the door installation this summer as cool weather is coming.

OSHKOSH UPDATES

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600



 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  

 
 

 

  


